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Who needs RANT screening?  
  
Regular mandated RANT screening ended on April 14th, 2023. Employees, visitors, and contractors are 
no longer required to complete a rapid antigen test at a regular interval.  
 
Anyone entering a support location will continue to self screen for symptoms of COVID-19 and will not 
enter the location if they would not pass screening.  
 
RANT kits remain available for employees, visitors, and the people we support. RANT kits are also 
available for employees if they develop symptoms of COVID-19 and negative rapid tests are required to 
return to work.  
  


